
 

 

Dear Generous Donor,  

The Arizona Bus Club is an Arizona-based, family-oriented club, dedicated to the restoration, preservation and 

enjoyment of the Volkswagen Transporter (aka VW Bus).  We are a 501(c)3 public charity that has been an active 

member of our community for many years.  

The club’s primary fundraiser, The Arizona Bus Club Jamboree, is a VW camping event held in the cool pines of Flagstaff, 

Arizona, each September.  We raffle off several prizes large and small including our Grand Prize a club-restored VW Bus.  

2025 will mark our 34th anniversary of this event. This year’s Jamboree will be September 18 – 21, 2025.  

Starting around January each year, club members gather nearly every Saturday working to restore the Raffle Bus.   They 

spend many tireless hours donating their own talent and skills, using money raised and donated parts/supplies to get 

the job done. 

The money raised from the Jamboree raffle, and other fundraisers, is donated to various Arizona charities.   Some of 

these charities have included the Jerome Volunteer Fire Department, Walter Hive, 4 Wheels 4 Good, Liberty Wildlife, 

Ryan House, Dogs 4 Vets, Hospice of Arizona, Fetch Foundation and Sleep in Heavenly Peace.  

We are asking you for items to use as raffle prizes or monetary donations in any amount to help the club in our twofold 

mission, restoring VW buses and donating to local charities.  

On behalf of the entire Arizona Bus Club and our many charities please accept our sincere gratitude for any items you 

are willing to donate.  

Sincerely,  

Sue deMar, Secretary 

The Arizona Bus Club Board  

1370 West Lobo Ave 

Mesa, AZ 85202 

480-695-9664 

Email: suedemar@cox.net 
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